
Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538 

School website: www.perryhall.co.uk 

 Email address: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Acting Head of School: Mrs C Gibbins.    Executive Headteacher: Miss R Kohli 

Important Dates 
 03.05.21– May Day Bank Holiday– school closed to all children.  
 06.05.21– Voting Day– school closed to all children due to it being a polling station. 

Children will be sent home on the Wednesday with learning activities to tackle during this 
day. 

 07.05.21– NSPCC Number Day (see this week’s newsletter). 
 Week beginning 17.05.21—Walk to School Week (more information to 

follow). 
 28.05.21– School breaks up for half term. 
 31.05.21-04.06.21– Half Term Holiday (07.06.21– Start of Summer Term 2).  

Polite Parking and Driving Notice... 

We strive for the 
safety of our children, 
parents/carers, staff 

and the local 
community and ask 
that when parking 

and driving outside of school during 
busy start/end of day time periods, 
you do so considerately and safely.    
Your co-operation in this matter is 

appreciated. 

Let’s continue to keep each other safe– Covid Support Advisors 
 

 In our ongoing quest to keep our school community as safe as possible, we would 
like to remind you of the importance of wearing masks while on school site and 

maintaining social distancing. Moving forward, periodically, you 
may see Covid Support Advisors (CSAs) from Wolverhampton 

City Council on the school grounds at drop-off and pick-up times 
to support us in helping us to maintain safety.  

Voting Day—6th May 2020 

As you are already 
aware, school is closed 

to all children next 
week, on Thursday 6th 
May, due to it being a 

polling station. 
To ensure that children’s learning can 

still continue from home on this day, we 
will be providing children with a series 
of activities to complete to consolidate 

previously taught skills which will be 
brought home on Wednesday 5th. 

Children are welcome to return work 
back into school on Friday 7th if they 

wish to gain feedback.  

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 30th April 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Parent Consultation and Target Sheets…. 
 

Thank you to all of the families that have joined us for parent consultation 
meetings over the last couple of weeks. It has been our pleasure to spend time 
talking with you regarding your child(ren), sharing the progress they 
have made and their next steps in their learning. You should have 
received your child’s target sheet, outlining things that you can do at 
home to support your child moving forward. We thank you in advance 
for supporting your child to continue their learning at home.  

Friday 30th April—Awareness Raising Day— Limb Loss Awareness Month 2021 
 

Today, in celebration of Limb Loss Awareness Month 2021, we have hosted an 
awareness raising day in school for the children. It has been great to see the 

school flooded with orange! This morning, each year 
group engaged in a sporting activity that involved 

them having the opportunity to experience some of 
the challenges that an amputee may experience. We 

have taken lots of photos and cannot wait to share 
these with you in a future newsletter.  

NSPCC Number Day 2021—Friday 7th May 

On Friday 7th May, children are to come to 
school ‘dressed in digits’ (wearing clothing 
decorated in numbers/displaying numbers 

somehow). The morning will involve a 
range of mathematical fun for the children, 
whilst highlighting the valuable role that the NSPCC plays. A 

50p-£1 donation for this worthwhile cause (NSPCC) will be welcomed.  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Are you this week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

to learning . 

Two’s Provision AM 

Tyler S  

Two’s Provision PM 

Louie P 

Nursery AM  

Akeel S 

Nursery PM  

Lily E 

RCR 

Faith T 

REP 

Seren T 

1HH 

Zak M M  

1DL 

Holly T 

2SB 

Jake F 

2LT 

Katie G 

3RK 

Olivia B 

3SW 

Lacie W 

4SR 

Jack L 

4CF  

Emily M 

5SD 

Hailie M 

5MJ 

Oliver P 

6MM 

Bryn K 

6LC 

Jacob P 

Jamie T 

  

Nursery  

am –  Gracie P 

pm —  Harvey F 

Reception 

RCR –  Kadie H 

REP –  Abigail S 

Year 1  

1HH – Sienna-Bleu G 

1DL–  Sebastian S 

Year 2  

2SB –  Thomas K 

2LT-–  Coree E L 

Year 3 

3RK– Bethany W 

3SW – Reean C 

Year 4 

4SR – Dylan W C 

4CF— Sophie H 

Year 5  

5SD – Ranjodh B 

5MJ— Connor-John A 

Year 6  

6MM –  Lola-Mai N 

6LC – Alice W 

Nursery  

am –  Jake W 

pm —  Evie-Rose C 

Reception 

RCR –  Sebastian W 

REP –  Jude L 

Year 1  

1HH –  Mason H 

1DL–  Amara S 

Year 2  

2SB – Daniya R 

2LT-–  Jack J 

Year 3 

3RK– Lacey-Mae T 

3SW – Brooke M 

Year 4 

4SR – Japman S 

4CF— Tyler B 

Year 5  

5SD – Daniel P 

5MJ— Corey A 

Year 6  

6MM – Amana F 

6LC – Isabelle U 

Mathematician of the Week 

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  

2SB with 100%  

       attendance.  

Key Stage Two      
Highest attenders were 

3RK, 3SW & 4SR 
with 100%  

attendance.  

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 97.3% 

The classes with the highest attendance each week will receive an in class reward. 


